Friends at the Spring
5th Month 2021

Meeting for Worship at 11:00 a.m.

We continue to offer the opportunity to meet for worship as a small in-person group while
simultaneously meeting via video conferencing for those who need or choose to stay at home.
Meetings on-site may take place inside the Meeting House or outside on the grounds (at the
discretion of the onsite host). Masks are worn inside and social distancing is maintained in both
locations. Those who choose to attend outdoors are asked to bring their own chairs and
everyone attending onsite should dress for the weather (as the doors to the Meeting House will
be left open when worshiping indoors).

Worship Leaders: Kara VanHooser and Mike Dodge

Date Program Online Zoom Host(s) Onsite Safety and Technology
May 2 Open Worship Steve Phillips Kara and Mike
May 9 Mother’s Day Program Judith Bush Kara and Mike
May 16 Meditative chants with Paulete Meier Jen Walker Kara and Mike
May 23 Guitar and song with Isabel Taylor Judith Bush Kara and Mike
May 30 Accordion with Alice Tien Ron and Elizabeth Kara and Mike

Meeting with attention to business will take place via Zoom on May 16th at 9:30 a.m.



Announcements:

Quaker of the Week Series Update: Thank you to everyone that participated in the Quaker of the Week series. It was wonderful to learn
more about our Friends. If anyone has an interest in continuing this series, please contact Jen (techatthespring@gmail.com).

Volunteer opportunities: Our most immediate need is for a volunteer to coordinate roles (find Worship Leaders, Zoom hosts, and
on-site hosts) for the 3rd quarter (July, August, September) of this year. Please contact a member of the Technology and
Communications Committee (Jen, Steve, Chris, Ron, or Kara) if you are willing to take on this responsibility.

Contributions: The operational expenses of Friends at Spring are thankfully modest but the need to support both our local and global
community remains. The following contribution methods are available:

e Contributions via the meeting’s PayPal Account

e Contributions by check made out to “Spring Friends Meeting” and mailed to treasurer Ron Osborne at: 2585 Nealwood Avenue,
Graham, NC 27253

e For contributions by direct deposit, contact friendsatthespring@gmail.com

We wish a Happy Anniversary to Carol and Jerry Barlow on May 19th!

We wish Happy Birthday to Friends who are celebrating in May!
23rd Steve Phillips 27th Michael Nelson 31st Charley Flint


https://www.paypal.com/donate?token=ISW8Rikjt0oxZgB5wYTclpeic4Ad2lGuBIt8sleJi7a4fnHTu1OoQZRj5u47EUOEegzIkDKOGnmonvQ1
mailto:friendsatthespring@gmail.com

